
Letter of Recommendations for Safe Solar 

Eclipse Viewing 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name] 

Subject: Recommended Practices for Enjoying the Upcoming Solar Eclipse 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we anticipate the upcoming solar eclipse on [Insert Date], I 

would like to share some critical safety protocols to ensure an enjoyable and safe viewing 

experience. 

Recommended Viewing Practices: 

• Use Proper Eye Protection: Always wear ISO-certified eclipse glasses or use a solar 

viewer to protect your eyes from harmful solar rays. 

• Avoid Looking Directly at the Sun: Do not look directly at the sun without proper 

protection, as it can cause permanent eye damage. 

• Observe with Equipment: If using telescopes or binoculars, ensure they are fitted with 

solar filters designed specifically for solar viewing. 

• Plan Your Location: Find a safe, open space with an unobstructed view of the sky to 

watch the eclipse. 

• Check the Timing: Be aware of the exact timing of the eclipse in your location to 

maximize your viewing experience. 

By following these guidelines, you can safely enjoy the beauty of this celestial event. If you have 

any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


